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Minutes of the annual meeting
6 May 2009
The meeting was called to order at 6:20 pm by President Hope Preston.  Other officers in attendance were: Susan Quinn, Vice President; Melissa Hofmann, Treasurer; and Past President, Ruth Lufkin. 

1. Initiation Ceremony Performed by Board Members: Of 43 candidates invited to membership in 2009, the following 21 people accepted membership: 
	Alicia Blowers*
	Heidi Cadmus
	John W. Coakley

	Stacy Cozin
	Cynthia Denesevich
	Stacey Derector

	Lilian Hayes
	Maryrose Little*
	Kristen MacGorman

	Dorothy Meaney
	Anne Newcomb*
	Barbara Ryan

	Gail R. Scovell
	Lisa A. Shrager
	Andrea Simzak

	Darlena Steinhart*
	Madel Tisi
	Bobbi (Edna) Tu

	Jennifer R. Walsh*
	Krista White
	Mark Zieniuk


Those in bold were initiated at the dinner meeting.  * = Life Member

2. Welcoming Remarks were made by Gus Friedrich, Dean of SCILS.  Marie Radford, Omicron Chapter Advisor introduced SCILS faculty members who were present.
3. Omicron Chapter Annual Scholarship Awards: The 2009 awards of $850 each went to Theresa Boekell- Foster and Katherine Hewitt.
4. Meeting reconvened at 7:40 pm, after dinner.
Minutes from 7 May 2008 Annual Meeting: Approved

5. Treasurer’s Report: Actual Account Balance as of 6 May 2009 = $10,401.53 prior to anticipated additional income of $555.00 and anticipated expenses of $1,800.  Projected Balance as of 30 May 2009 = $9,156.53. 

6. SCILS Program Associates Committee Report: Karen Brunner provided an overview of meetings since her last report.
7. Request for BPM Member to Represent Omicron Chapter at ALA in Chicago on July 11.  Kay Cassel may be able to attend.
8. Election of Officers: The slate of officers unanimously approved, as presented, by voice vote: 

	President, Susan Quinn
	Vice President, Melissa Hofmann

	Treasurer, Kristen Fitzpatrick
	Secretary, Maureen Smyth

	Past President, Hope  Preston
	


9. Invitation to all to attend 5th Annual Lecture, November 19, 2009 which will be one of the 2009-2010 colloquia.
10. Remarks: Hope extended her sincere thanks to Marie Radford, Faculty Advisor, and Ruth Lufkin for their generous assistance to and support of the Board and the organization this past year.  

11. Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM.

12. After Dinner Remarks: Connie Paul, Executive Director of the Central Jersey Regional Library Cooperative (CJRLC), was introduced by Melissa Hofmann.  The topic of her talk was “Wisdom from the Experts.”
*   *   *   *   *
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